
 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

Nominate An Anti Bullying Ambassador For Your School!  
 

 

We at the Diana Award are pleased to announce the launch of a new, exciting and peer-led  

programme called the Anti- Bullying Ambassadors Programme. Anti Bullying Ambassadors are the 

public face of anti bullying work happening in schools and communities across the UK. An 

Ambassador is a young person who wants to be part of a UK wide network that is putting a stop to 

bullying. 

 

What does an Anti Bullying Ambassador do? 
 

� The Anti Bullying Ambassador will act as a spokesperson for anti bullying work that is being 

carried out in their schools. There are some wonderful things happening across the country 

with Anti-bullying work and we want to be able to showcase all of these fantastic schemes 

that schools and young people are involved in.  

� To ensure that the Ambassador’s are well equipped to deal with bullying we will be giving 

them a day’s worth of training in your region which will be lead by Speakers Trust who are 

the UK’s leading public speaking training organisation.  

� All Ambassadors will also receive an Anti Bullying Ambassador’s Information Pack to help 

them get started.  

 

 

How do we get involved? 
 

This is your opportunity to make a difference to young people throughout the country! By 

nominating an Ambassador you will give a young person the opportunity to tackle bullying in an 

innovative way, with a network of young people so they can share best practice. The Ambassador’s 

Programme will equip them with the confidence and skills to speak out against bullying so the voice 

of the youth of today is heard by everyone.  

 

So, please nominate today! By nominating an Anti-Bullying Ambassador, you will have a strong youth 

voice against bullying, and will give a significant boost to a young person’s development. You can 

nominate between 2 – 4 Ambassadors for your school/organisation. Please fill in the reply slip below 

and return it to me by Friday 27
th

 May 2011. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Shezmin Kassam 

Anti Bullying Ambassadors Coordinator 

T: 020 7484 0521 

E: Shezmin.kassam@diana-award.org.uk 

 



 

� 

Reply Slip 
 

I would like to nominate an Anti-Bullying Ambassador  

Name of nominated Ambassador: 

School: 

Year Group: 

Main Contact at School: 

Address: 

Mobile: 

Telephone: 

Email: 

 

Please return all forms to Shezmin Kassam, Anti Bullying Ambassadors Coordinator, Diana Award, 20 

Buckingham Street, London WC2N 6EF or email: Shezmin.kassam@diana-award.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Anti-Bullying Ambassadors are the face 

of anti-bullying work happening in schools 

and communities across the UK. 

An ambassador is a young person who wants 

to be a part of a UK-wide network that is 

putting a stop to bullying. 

The Diana Award is currently recruiting 

Anti-Bullying Ambassadors.  

If you’re interested and want to make a 

difference where you live, you need to get 

an adult to nominate you. This could be a 

teacher or a youth worker who knows you and 

the work you’ve done. Schools/organizations 

can nominate between 2—4 young people. 

Get them to e-mail Shezmin Kassam at 

shezmin.kassam@diana-award.org.uk or call  

0207 484 0521 no later than May 27th 2011. 

 

 

20 Buckingham Street, London, WC2N 6EF  0845 337 2987  020 7930 7183 

www.diana-award.org.uk  awards-info@diana-award.org.uk 

The Diana Award is a registered charity (1117288 / SC041916) and a company limited by guarantee, 

registered in England and Wales number 5739137. 

We will provide you with the opportunity to 

tackle bullying innovatively with a network of 
young people from all over the UK. 

You’ll get training to equip you with the 
confidence and skills you need to speak out 

against bullying and we will make sure that 
your work is showcased and your voice is 

heard by the Government. 


